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On 16 May 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki was interviewed by Ms. Maggy Thomas, news editor of 

Namibia Press Agency(NAMPA) at his residence. 

During the interview, Ambassador Nishimaki explained Japanese Official Development 

Assistance (ODA) to Namibia, including the dispatch of election observers for Namibia's 

independence, the dispatch of approximately 160 qualified Japanese teachers to Namibian schools 

as Japan Overseas Cooperation Volunteers (JOCV), and the construction of more than 300 school 

classrooms. The total amount of the ODA from Japan to Namibia between 1990 and 2022 is 

approximately 271 million US Dollars. 

You can see a part of the interview on the video of YouTube account of NAMPA. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WuNMC-gAzMo     

     The interview was also published on New Era 22th of May on page 6. 
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